
DO PASS Testimony for HB 1391 

 

Dear Chairman Rudy and members of the House Human Services Committee, 

 

I have been a lifelong citizen of North Dakota and am writing my testimony for your 

consideration for a DO PASS of HB 1391 Relating to creating a new status related to 

human rights and antidiscrimination policies. Bodily autonomy is a fundamental 

human right and is a basic building block of freedom. We as humans should never 

be discriminated against based on what we choose to put into our bodies or not 

put into our bodies. To me this is a very simple do pass based on what I have 

written here. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

West Fargo resident 

Jocelyn J. Backman 


